
From: james francis [mailto:jg_karting@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 9:36 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Residential Zones Testimony 
 
To the planning board 
No no no no the is neighborhood is already beyond its density  
R5 to 2.5 will change the area to an extreme and  not  fix the problem just make the 
area a slum.Us old timers made this area beautiful quit destroying it. The popularity is 
because we did it. Now you want to change it  
I took a straw pole of ALL the owners and renters and NOT one think this a good idea or 
fair for the residence that live here.  
NO family wants to live in a home with no yard and some no driveway or parking .  
Adding density dose not bring the cost down on the homes just the quality of life for all 
residences 
The proposed area change is not fair. It should be all of the Mt Tabor area or none. 
If Charley hales stopped his change in his area for all the same reasons why change 
mine? 
I voted to put theses officials in place to stop this type of destruction ie builders cutting 
down large trees and other natural areas to build no yards and parking  
Changes like this should go to a vote of the owners of the proposed area not by the 
builders or even the bds offices  
There is many more points 
NO NO NO  
JAMES FRANCIS  
7414 se Sherman st Portland Oregon 97215      
 
 


